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We are currently making improvements to the Village’s water main system. The Village-Wide 
Lead Service Line Replacement project will be replacing lead water services throughout the 
Village. These improvements are being made to replace the Village’s lead water services which 
pose health risks to consumers. Funding for this project was provided by a low interest loan from 
the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency’s Drinking Water State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF). 
The SRF program is funded by both state and federal sources. The $787,460 loan has an interest 
rate of 0.0% and will be repaid over 40 years. For more information, please contact Village Hall. 


